
ARROWHEAD BAY VILLAGE CONDO ASSOCIATION

INFORMATION UPDATE SEPTEMBER 2016

DRIVEWAY REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Buildings 3,4, and 5 are scheduled for driveway replacement beginning September 26, 
2016.  This project will take approximately one week contingent upon weather.  
PLEASE BE ADVISED:  vehicles must be out of garages/driveways during this time 
period.  The police department will be notified to accommodate street parking.  In 
addition, unit owners must be available to open garage doors for removal of existing 
driveways and asphalt application.  Contact Linda Johnson (330-482-0471) if you are 
not going to be available, or make arrangements for a neighbor to do so.  Please do not 
park vehicles in front of building 3,4, and 5 in order to accommodate equipment.

NEW LAWN SERVICE AND SNOW REMOVAL

The trustees have contracted with DP LAWN CARE  to provide lawn care/snow removal 
services effective September 1, 2016.

ARROWHEAD BAY VILLAGE CONDO ASSOCIATION ANNUAL BUDGET 
MEETING

The annual budget meeting is scheduled for October 22, 2016, (Saturday) 10:00 AM at 
the COLUMBIANA PUBLIC LIBRARY, Salchow room.

If you are unable to attend this important meeting, please utilize the attached proxy form 
and return it to Linda Johnson.

ARROWHEAD BAY VILLAGE CONDO ASSOCIATION TRUSTEES

Saturday, September 17, 2016


